
November 20, 2017 

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
Region Ill, Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Re: Amendment to License No. 21-12829-01 

Dear Madam or Sir: 

Please amend our license to change our name to Metro Health-University of Michigan 
Health. The name change reflects our affiliation with University of Michigan Health. Letters 
dated October 27, 2016 and February 8, 2017 were sent to your office explaining that change. 

In addition please direct all future correspondence to Suzanne Kasper, Radiology Manager, 
5900 Byron Center Ave. SW, Wyoming, Ml 49519. Jeffery J. McClure is no longer at our 
facility. 

If you have any questions, please contact our Physics Consultant, Dawn Edwards, at 734-662-
3197 or dedwards@mpcphysics.com or Suzanne Kasper, at 616-252-7355 or 
Suzanne.kasper@metrogr.org. 

Sincerely, -11tJ,.j i)_ ,q..,__ 
Michael D Faas, President & CEO 

5900 Byron Center Avenue SW I Wyoming, Ml 49519 

p 616.252.7200 I metrohealth.net 

RECEIVED NOV 3 O 2017 



5900 Byron Center Avenue SW 
Wyoming, Ml 49519 

United States Nuclear Regul;;tory Commission 
Region Ill, Materials Lice;1sir,g Section 
2?.143 i1Vc:rrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, :L 60532-4352 

RECEIVED NOV 3 0 2017 
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